
Response to Suggestions Resulting from the Survey 

 

You said 

We want more consistency in the band 
uniform.  Stick to the dress code so that 
we look the part 

 

 

The band should walk on and start more 
professionally 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Within the band small groups could set 
themselves up and contribute to different 
events/ venues 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like regular gigs and a greater 
variety.  Maybe play for Ceilidhs, Burns 
Night, for charity, at folk festivals?  We’d 
like better quality gigs

We did 

To reflect the ambience of a village band, 
we agreed on a broad theme of costumes 
to reflect clothes worn by Victorian 
working people, but feel there should be 
scope for individual interpretation.  
Please see website for advice. 

Led by Lyn (autoharp), we introduced a 
standard layout at rehearsals which will 
be translated into a similar layout for gigs, 
so that everyone knows where to go.  At 
gigs, as many players as possible should 
stand to minimise movement on stage.  
Music stands should be shared and 
equipment brought onto stage should be 
minimised, e.g. no instrument cases, etc..  
Coming on and going off stage should be 
practised at pre-gig rehearsals. 

This has already happened, as both, 
individuals and groups, have performed as 
soloists at almost every concert, e.g. the 
singers, but also small groups of players. 
We encourage other players or groups to 
suggest “party pieces”, which will be 
worked into the program at the gaffer’s 
and musical director’s discretion.  
Contributions should broadly fit into the 
theme of the gig for which they are 
suggested. 

Gig opportunities are by their very nature 
not regular.  The variety of gigs we have 
played at so far has been considerable, 
ranging from harvest festivals to club 
birthday celebrations, pier openings, 
street parries, art exhibitions, lunchtime 
concerts and many more. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Put a recording (sound file) of the whole 
performance online, so that individuals 
can practise their part with the whole 
 

Band members making spoken 
contributions should speak more clearly 
and distinctly. 
 
 

Review the membership.  Some people 
who have joined have never played in 
earnest.  More commitment to practice 
and play required. 

Playing for dancing is a special skill, which, 
inter alia, requires playing at the right 
speed for each dance and particular group 
of dancers, which means observing the 
dancers and playing predominantly by ear.  
Helen has produced a selection of pieces 
which we have used for accompanying 
simple dances, and Laurel will run “Playing 
by Ear” workshops in addition to BVB 
practices.  Steerers feel we are not yet 
ready to play for Ceilidhs, and currently 
we are turning down this type of gig. 
Regarding folk festivals, in the past two 
years we had a slot at the South West 
Somerset F F.  We are exploring the 
opportunities offered by folk festivals in 
Upton Upon Severn and Priddy, but these 
will be in 2020 if they materialise.  
Most of the gigs we played at were either 
for charity or had some immediate and 
tangible community benefit. 
We’d welcome clarification of what is 
meant by “better quality gigs”. 

Laurel is producing sound files for our 
standard pieces as we rehearse them, and 
these are accessible via links from the BVB 
website. 

We engaged the help of an actor for 
recitation of longer and important pieces 
and bought a state-of-the-art mains-
independent PA system with two cordless 
microphones. 

We are a broad church and do not hold 
any auditions, and one of the main aims of 
the band is to give members enjoyment 
through what they are doing, thus if 
someone joins just to experience the joy 
of playing with others, that’s fine.   Also, 
we recognise that members have a variety 
of other commitments which may take 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

People should respond faster to 
communications. 

 

 

 

 
Develop online communication, 
maybe a forum so people’s ideas can be 
heard/ changed. 

 

 

 

 
We’d like better involvement of the silent 
majority 

 

 

 

 

 

Charge for our services – reduce 
subscriptions

priority at any time.  At the same time, 
Laurel and the committee would like to 
encourage members to join in with all of 
the band’s activities, and we are aware of 
the need of building the confidence of less 
experienced players through sympathetic 
practice and encouragement.  This 
includes making available parts of varying 
complexity and responding to members’ 
questions in a patient manner. 

We are re-assessing the use of Doodle 
polls for canvassing, but apart from this 
our means of encouraging members to 
respond in a timely fashion are limited.  
We suggest that responses should be 
made within three days of receiving a 
communication. 

We have got a facebook page which is 
underused.  We shall not object to 
anybody setting up their own blog, but, 
considering the immediately preceding 
point, it is questionable how successful a 
means of communication this would be. 
Please note that there is no obligation for 
the steerers to get involved in the blogs. 

We shall provide a suggestion box into 
which members can deposit their 
suggestions and comments, anonymously 
if they wish.  Also all members of the 
steering  group and the musical director 
remain open to informal discussions at 
appropriate times before, after or during 
rehearsals or by email or phone at other 
times.  

For non-charity events we already charge 
expenses.  Membership fees will be 
reviewed at the next AGM. 
In the meantime, we encourage anyone 
who has difficulties with affording the fees 
to contact Chris (treasurer) confidentially. 


